
Pewsey Vale Health and Wellbeing Centre 
Update  
 
 

The building works to deliver the new Vale Health and Wellbeing Centre are progressing 
well. The foundations have been laid and the new pool has been constructed. The steel 
frame for the new building is currently being constructed. 
 
The build programme is estimated to conclude by the end of Summer 2018, and the centre 
will open to the public shortly after.  
 
The contractor is regularly communicating with the neighbouring school and attended a 
recent assembly to update on the construction and health and safety matters. 
 

The council’s campus team, director and lead member visited the site pre-Christmas to view 
the build progress. 
 
 
 

 
 
 


